
October 21, 2016

Kylie Lipinski
1200 N. Veitch St. #426
Alexandria, VA 22201

Dear Ms. Lipinski:

This is in response to your access to records request dated October 11, 2016. Your request seeks all e-
mail correspondence, including attachments, exchanged between Lt. Governor Scott, Rachel Feldman or 
Nancy Driscoll/Nancy Brooks and 20 different email accounts from January, 2011 through October 11, 
2016.

To complete this request, we searched all three e-mail accounts for the 19 specific e-mail addresses 
listed in your letter, as well as a general search of all three e-mail accounts for the @rga.org domain. This 
returned 30 pages of responsive documents. Three responsive documents (3 pages) are direct 
communication between an individual with an @rga.org e-mail address and Lt. Governor Scott. Three 
responsive documents (3 pages) are direct communication between drexrode@rga.org and Rachel 
Feldman requesting to be on the Lt. Governor’s office’s public distribution list. The remaining 16 
responsive documents (24 pages) are emails containing Lt. Governor Scott’s public schedule and press 
releases sent to drexrode@rga.org per his request to be on the public distribution list. 

A PDF file of all responsive documents is attached. You will note we have redacted personal cell phone 
numbers from the body of emails as they constitute personal information. 

The charges for staff time, etc. for this production are: $XXX for senior-level staff time to comply with this 
request (57¢ per minute) and $.60 for 30 pages of computer-generated paper copies. As you have 
already remitted a check for $100, please remit a second check made payable to the State of Vermont in 
the amount of $XXX to cover the remaining balance.

Sincerely,

Rachel Feldman
Chief of Staff, Office of Lt. Governor Phil Scott
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